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 Ruby News 

 

Over the last couple of weeks Ruby class have had a naughty visitor in the classroom! Ask 

them about the Evil Pea if they haven’t told you already. The children had a letter from the 

Police and Supertato asking for their help to find him and put him back in the freezer.  

The children have written letters in response to the police and are creating posters to give 

to other classes to find the Pea!  

 

In addition, this week the children have been halving numbers in different ways e.g. 

chopping, sharing, and covering half numicon. The class have been using language of 

measurement in weight, length, capacity, distance, are beginning to come up with their own 

experiments to investigate the best materials, and shapes to use for our getaway vehicles 

we will start to make next week.  

Please can you send in any cardboard boxes and bottle tops to help us to 

create!   

 

I have been blown away this week with the children’s stories about vegetables in trouble 

and Supertato coming to the rescue. They then acted them out to show how they can 

become the characters in their stories.  
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